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Dear Sir/Madam:

Greetings!

Attached herewith is the PAROA Invitation Letter (Please see attached file) for the Training/Seminar entitled: “Republic
Act No. 9184, otherwise known as the Government Procurement Reform Act, Level 2: The Alternative Methods of
Procurement and its Processes”, scheduled on September 12-14, 2023 at the Apo View Hotel, J. Camus St., Poblacion
District, Davao City.

For further inquiries and clarification regarding the seminar details, please get in touch with Tel. No. (02)8650-4235. You
can also reach out to us through mobile numbers 0985-301-1592, and 0955-180-2299.

Be assured that we are one with you in your aspirations for the professionalization and development of personnel in your
offices/agencies.

Thank you so much and more power!

Yours,
Adelina Dela Vega
Training Specialist
PAROA

PAROAOfficial_2005
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